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14 ELIZA STREET CLOSURE (AN17-2002)

Within the ongoing programme of works in the North East Corridor, it has been identified that the
current closure of Eliza Street at its junction with Albert Street would be more appropriate at the Dura
Street junction.

Turning manoeuvres to and from Eliza Street would then be from the more lightly trafficked Albert
Street.  In addition an improved pedestrian footway provision at the proposed pedestrian crossing
point over Dura Street can be achieved.

Committee is asked to approve the preparation of a Traffic Regulation Order to relocate the point of
closure of Eliza Street from the Albert Street junction to the Dura Street junction.
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